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HEALTH FACILITIES &

Ms. Kathryn Olson, Chairman

Illinois Health Facilities & Services Review Board
525 West Jefferson St., Second Floor

Springfield, Illinois 62761

Dear Chairman Olson:

Re: Opposition to CON #17001 and #17002

I OPPOSE the application to build a hospital and MOB in Crystal Lake for over $100 Million.
This is quite a bit of money which could be spent for more nurses and staff. Our community
already has a wealth of hospitals and even several immediate care centers.

My family and neighbors have excellent access to medical services. Building another hospital will
only duplicate existing services at our fine community hospitals.

[ urge you to deny the application to build another hospital.
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